
Communication & Respectful Participation with the 
Office of Community Standards 
The official mode of communication at Lincoln Memorial University is via email at your Lincoln Memorial University account. 
In order for us to remain in contact with each other, all members of the LMU community are expected to use due diligence in 
maintaining and checking their accounts for emails, normally on a daily basis. Failure to do so may result in adverse 
consequences. Members of the Lincoln Memorial University community are expected to participate, when asked to do so by 
the University, in proceedings associated with this Code and to do so in a respectful and meaningful way. We welcome 
vigorous disagreement in our community; some educational conversations are challenging. However, contempt for Lincoln 
Memorial University conduct processes, the administrators who facilitate those processes, or individuals involved in the 
process shows lack of congruence with our values as a University. 
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